
Dear Parents,

Milo & Treat Day
On Friday 16th August our Parents Association have organised a Milo & Treat Day for GSPS
students. Thank you to those that have taken the time to bake and donate to this event. All money
raised will be going towards updating our school playgrounds.

Year 6 Camp
Our Year 6 students and their teachers are catching the train to Melbourne bright and early on
Monday 12th August to experience 3 days in Melbourne at the Urban Camp. They will catch public
transport to navigate their way around Melbourne. Some of the highlights of this fantastic
experience will include visiting Old Melbourne Goal, Shrine of Remembrance, Science Works
Parliament House, MCG and The Australian Sports Museum to name a few highlights. We look
forward to hearing about this experience when they return to school.

Book Week 19th - 23rd August
Book Week is an annual event that we celebrate each year. The theme for Book Week this year is
‘Reading Is Magic.’

Book Parade
We will have our annual Book Parade on Friday 23rd August at 9:00am on the tiger turf. Students
are encouraged to dress up as their favourite book character. If they have a favourite book, they
can bring it to school to share with their class. Parents and carers are encouraged to attend our
book parade.

Father's Day Stall
All students will have the opportunity to purchase a gift from the Father’s Day Stall at school for
their dad or special person on Thursday 29th August. Students will need to bring $10.00 in an
envelope and a shopping bag to put their gift in to take it home. Each class will be allocated a
certain time to shop.



We are in need of volunteers to help the Parents Association for our Father's Day stall. If you could
please help for an hour on Thursday 29th August between 9:30am-2pm please call the school
office on 5821 1944.

Father's Day Breaky
On Friday 30th August we will hold our annual Father’s Day Breakfast in the Bartlett Centre (school
stadium) from 8:00am to 8:45am. Ham and cheese croissants will be provided for the dads/special
person. Children can enjoy toast and cereal washed down with a cup of orange juice.

Dental Visit
Due to so many dentist visits occurring, ABCD Dental have extended their days for free dental
health checks and in-class dental hygiene education for all students. The new scheduled dates for
their visit is Thursday 22nd, Friday 23rd August and Monday 26th August.
For the students who have had their dental visits already, a letter will be sent home today regarding
their visit.

Take Care,
Mrs Grumley



Calendar - Upcoming Dates
Friday 16th August - Milo & Treat Day
Monday 19th - Friday 23rd August - Book Week
Wednesday 21st August - 5/6 Winter Sports
Thursday 22nd - Monday 26th August - Dental Visits
Friday 23rd August - Book Parade
Wednesday 28th August - 5/6 Winter Sports
- Foundation Fire Excursion
Thursday 29th August - Father's Day Stall
Foundation Father's Day Fun
Friday 30th August - Father's Day Breakfast



EQ Award Winners

The following students received their Emotional Intelligence Awards at Assembly on Friday 26th
July and Friday 2nd August.





Year 7 2025 High Ability Program



Is your child academically driven? Would they benefit from an extra challenge and learning
environment where like-minded students are placed together to support each other?
In 2025, Greater Shepparton Secondary College is launching its High Ability Program for Year 7s
looking to go that extra mile.
Students will learn valuable 21st Century Skills in communication, collaboration and creativity and
set themselves up for success in their senior years.
Expressions of Interest to sit an assessment for this program are open until August 16. Apply
today: https://forms.office.com/r/3jkkzNTLM4.
More information is available on the GSSC website: https://www.gssc.vic.edu.au/news-and-
events/latest-news/560-year-7-and-9-high-ability-program-in-2025
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Guthrie St 2nd Hand Uniform Shop

If you would like any pre-loved Guthrie St uniforms please ring Ronika on 0458 281 833.



Guthrie St IRON ON TRANSFERS

Iron on transfers are now available from the School Office.
Red for Polo Shirts and Blue for windcheaters - $2.50 each
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Please contact the office if you have any queries. You can also
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Website: http://www.guthriestps.vic.edu.au
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